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HOUSEHOLD

CO-OP (R)

TREE WOUND DRESSING

ASPHALT EMULSION

Protects cuts and breaks from infection, 
promotes rapid healing.

180 g

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 

Asphalt Solids     20.0%

REG. NO. 19876 P.C.P. ACT

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE     EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Interprovincial Cooperative Limited,
P.O. Box 1050, 

Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG        MISSISSAUGA     MONTREAL   MONCTON

Trees, shrubs and bushes are injured by passing vehicles, wind,
falling objects and vandalism.  Such cuts and abrasions require
prompt treatment to prevent infection.



Co-Op Tree Wound Dressing is specially formulated to act as a
protective coating and sealing agent against moisture, wood-rot
disease, wood-boring insects.

Used as directed, Co-Op Tree Wound Dressing is a fast, easy and
effective sealing compound. 

Offering excellent protection for rose bush, evergreen, shrub
pruning and grafting.  Effective moisture barrier in planters,
pots, tubs, etc.

DIRECTIONS:  Rough edges to be cut cleanly.  Larger limbs removed
at trunk.

Shake can well.  Remove cap.  Hold upright.  Point valve toward
surface to be sprayed 30 cm away.  Spray entire surface
uniformly.  Avoid overspray.  Staining will occur.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water
or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not
puncture or incinerate container even when empty, or store at
temperatures over 50 deg C.  Do not use in presence of open flame
or spark.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then dispose in household garbage.  For information on
the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory Agency or the
Manufacturer.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician immediately.
If patient if unconscious give him air.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons



or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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